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Welcome back to St Bede’s... 

...and hello to our brand new Reception Class 



Our Safeguarding Focus this week...



Find more info here:
https://stbedesdarlington.bh

cet.org.uk/

https://stbedesdarlington.bhcet.org.uk/school-calendarWe have listened to
your feedback!

As part of our commitment
to improve communications
between school and parents,

we have created a School
Calendar.

Please follow the link here or
on our website for updates.

 Coming soon... Coming soon...

Monday 9th Sep: LKS2 Meet

the Teacher - 2.30pm
Tuesday 10th Sep: KS1

Meet the Teacher - 2.30pm

Wednesday 11th Sep: UKS2

Meet the Teacher - 2.30pm

Thursday 12th Sep: Y6 (Miss

Howard) Care Home visit

10am
Sunday 15th Sep: Family

Mass @ St Thomas Aquinas

Reminder School
Uniform Policy

Reminder School
Uniform Policy

May we please remind parents
of the following points in relation

to our school uniform policy.

Earrings and jewellery are
not permitted

Long hair must be tied back

Both white and blue
shirts/polo shirts are

permitted as part of the
school uniform

No branded sportswear

Black school shoes

https://stbedesdarlington.bhcet.org.uk/school-calendar

